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Dear Finance Committee: 
 
I am writing to respectfully urge you to address seniors care and the next Health Accord in your government's 
upcoming pre-budget consultations. 
 
I am a supporter of the CMA's DemandAPlan.ca seniors care campaign because seniors and their families need 
and deserve support from health care systems across the country. 
 
Canada's population is aging rapidly to the point where a quarter of Canadians will be over age 65 in 20 years. 
I support federal collaboration with the provinces and territories - including the commitment to a new Health 
Accord - to ensure the delivery of the best care to Canadians. 
 
I would like to conclude by thanking your government for the health-related promises made during the 
election. Now let's please see our dollars flow towards positive change for our most vulnerable. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


